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November, 2017.

Sadie Flynn was a big success! The return of dinner theatre seems to be a plus. Publicity
was well done as well as a concentrated presence at Independent Grocer. On line tickets
were popular! We will try it again.

Auditions for ‘An Inspector Calls’ — Dec. 3 —2:00

Dec. 6 —7:00 p.m. both at IOOF Hall
This is a drama and will be performed in May — 10 — 13. Let us know where you can help.

Retractable banner — Paul ordered this and it certainly adds a professional look to our

presence — it will be well used.

Bound by Stardust — Steve Wendt approached the executive with a proposal for this

independent initiative to be supported by KPI. He has hand- picked his cast and crew due
to the uncertainty of dates and places for presentation. It will not be in conflict with KPI
plays and is a show that will go on the road —somewhere ..... stay tuned!!

Lafferty’s Wake — Monica has proposed the presentation of this musical play over 2

weekends in November 2018, with no Thursday performance and 2 dinner theatres.

KPIK (kids!) — Mary-Anne Leang is going to direct a short children’s play at the Municipal
Centre on January 20 — one afternoon show. She is in the process of auditioning children
now. It is a play she wrote and has presented in the past.

Pop up Display — in keeping with our 50-year celebration, Sharon Sangster is going to do a
KPI display at the library. No details yet.

General Meeting and Christmas party - postponed to January 13.

A brief meeting at 4:00 followed by supper and silly Santa gift exchange. More to
follow!!
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